
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION  
MEETING 

OCTOBER 22, 2015 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Larry Fuller, Bob Smith, Jeff Lofton, John Koester, Jim Christian 
and Chairman Ed Meier.  Bellefontaine Police Cpl. John Thompson represented 
the police department.  We had one guest, Rhoda Sleet. 
 
The crosswalks by the school and park were painted this week. 
Now that Central Standard Time is approaching check street lights and non 
working lights, get the number off the pole and turn it in to city hall. 
 
Again the Board is asking the Board of Aldermen for an ordinance concerning 
waste receptacles being placed at each business in the city limits. 
 
The Public Safety Commission has made many suggestions to the Board of 
Aldermen and wonder why very few things are acted upon? 
 
There will be a CERTS meeting at city hall November 4 at 7:00 pm to discuss the 
“Emergency Readiness Plan” for the city. 
 
Larry Fuller is resigning for health reasons. 
 
There was no other business. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 pm. 
 
Next meeting is January 28, 2016 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


